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Wednesday 28th October, 2020 
 
 

Uniform Exchange / Mufti Day 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
As previously mentioned in one of my weekly updates, there was an issue with the fabric in our new 
uniforms, causing the colour to run on some items. Due to this the uniform supplier, The Uniform Patch, 
has agreed to replace the following uniform items: ​tracksuit jacket, tracksuit pants and shorts​ at no cost 
to our families.  
 
Your current uniforms will need to be returned and exchanged for the uniform with updated fabric. We ask 
that any parent who wishes to have their uniform replaced, bring all items listed above (in any condition, 
even if still in the plastic) in a plastic bag clearly labelled with their child’s name and class to school, this 
Friday 30th October​. This will be the ​ONLY​ opportunity for this exchange to take place at school.  
 
If uniforms are not exchanged at school this Friday, it will be the responsibility of each family to attend The 
Uniform Patch, Campbelltown to exchange their uniforms. 
 
To support the ease of exchanging uniforms on Friday, ​we ask students to wear mufti and bring a gold 
coin donation ​which will be made to a local charity.  
 
Mufti:​ Students are to wear appropriate clothing. Students must have their shoulders covered (no singlet 
tops) and shoes and socks are to be worn (no thongs, sandals or dress shoes). 
 
Charity: ​The Silver Coin Project. This charity supports 
disadvantaged students in our area with school uniforms, 
school shoes and other school supplies. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Mr Richard Batty 
Principal 
 
 

Children, First and Foremost 
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